
From here begins the story of the Tenute Orestiadi, born 
in 2008 in the heart of the Valle del Belìce, in Gibellina, 
Sicily, where Mediterranean scents and colors intertwine 
with myth and art. By transforming the arduous ascent 
into energy after a historically and economically complex 
moment, the 1968 earthquake, the whole has become a 
cultural and dialogue hub for the Mediterranean area. 

The common thread of the reconstruction is the close 
relationship between agriculture and art, which becomes 
the company's identity. In 2018, thanks to the sharing of 
values and the same love for the territory, he began a col-
laboration with La Gelsomina, a reality on Etna. 

A set of unique terroirs, characterized by different soils, 
specific microclimates and different altitudes to give ori-
gin to wines fruit of passion and dedication, as well as a 
deep knowledge of the Valley and its micro peculiarities: 
this is the strength of the vineyards cultivated the interior 
of the Valle del Belìce. 

Red, white and black earth meet, almost come close to 
touching each other, giving the right shade of color for 
each variety, painting unique landscapes and allowing 
those who dedicate themselves to the study of soils to 
find the most suitable lands for each cultivar. 

Gibellina In a corner of Sicily where viticulture meets art 
until it merges with it, Gibellina, the Orestiadi estates 
were born in 2008. A journey through completely diffe-
rent terroirs, with rich and varied characteristics, which 
tell the sun and the gentle Sicilian breezes, with a com-
mon denominator: the ability to enhance the indigenous 

varietals. 

Mystical and fascinating place, Etna has always aroused 
amazement and interest, becoming a source of inspiration 
for artists, poets, writers, but also a place of religious 
worship, spanning the centuries and cultures. 

Its soils, made up of stratifications of flows that have 
taken place over the centuries, allow heroic, complex but 
rich, highly distinctive agriculture. Here strongly iden-
tifying wines are born, expression of a unique and special 
territory. 

Jasmine 

Among the alleys of Presa, a small hamlet where the in-
habitants leave the clothes of fellow citizens and become 
almost a tribe, La Gelsomina was born, a small jewel 
placed on the edge of the Santa Venera stream, where 
Piedimonte Etneo gives way to Mascali County. 

On a lava and clay soil, walking day after day on the 
"gghiara", as the Etneans pronounce it, 15 hectares of 
vineyards, olive groves and orchards are cultivated, 
which take the form of a theater, as if to invite anyone 
who crosses the gate to enjoy the immense spectacle that 
is Nature, which is replicated and renewed daily 
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